
 

FREE school photo sessions for District 30  
students! 

• Due to Covid-19, many schools were 

unable to hold Picture Day this year. 

• Donations to your school’s PA/PTA 

welcome but not required. 

• Hi-res images will be sent via e-mail. 

 If your school is not participating as a group, I will be scheduling outdoor sessions from 1:00 PM – 

5:00 PM for students on:  Saturday, May 1st at Travers Park and Saturday, June 5th at Astoria Park.   
 

For more information, please e-mail Deborah Alexander at debalex5@gmail.com.  

No appointment necessary. 
 

I am no longer in the photography business, but feel free to check out my past work at 

www.debalexphoto.com. 

Thanks to CEC30 for providing supplies and support. 
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